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This bill is an attack on private property rights and an extreme overreach of 

government into free enterprise and citizens rights. The backbone of America is small 

business and the freedom to entrepreneur. This legislative body has no business 

interfering with how private property is used under the guise of what is good for 

society. This would just be another one more cut in the hemorrhage of freedom and 

the death of the golden goose that pays for your seat in Salem. 


